
MEMO 

To:   St. Paul’s Family & Friends   

From:   Mary Anne - Chair of Council 

Date:  September 1, 2022 

Subject:  St Paul’s 155 Anniversary Celebrations 

 

As our town Tillsonburg celebrates 150 years, we here at St Paul’s are also celebrating a significant 

year. It is our 155th Anniversary of witness in the Tillsonburg Community. 

We have a rich history which is worth celebrating, so Rev Karlene has gathered a 155 Anniversary 

Planning team who are busy planning several exciting activities for us to celebrate this milestone.  

We celebrate under the theme: 

“St Paul’s United Church Celebrating 155 Years of Witness:  

Appreciative of the Past: Anticipating the Future” 

 

The team has chosen the month of October to be our main celebrating month. There will be lots of 

activities both for the young and the young at heart to participate in.  

Couple of things to note: 

1. Helen, our admin is preparing the Celebration Calendar of Events which you will get early in 

September.  

2. Laurie Drew, our treasurer will be launching our 155 Anniversary Fund on Sunday 

September 11, 2022 during our Worship Service. Stay tuned for more information.  

 

This is just the beginning! You will get more notifications as the weeks go by. Please check your 

email, listen to the notices and if you need any further information or clarification you may talk to 

myself, Rev Karlene or Helen in the office. 

 

This is your Anniversary planning team: 

Dave & Debbie Beres, Laurie Drew, Marianne Ferris, Mary Hessler, Brenda Marshall, Dag & Dave 

Morris, Beth Sandor, Mary Anne Silverthorn and Rev Karlene.  

 

STAY TUNED and be Prepared to join in the fun. There will be concerts, a card party, a luncheon. 

“Breakfast Out” and family Fun event. There will be sign up sheets etc. Read all the info that will 

begin coming to you about September 8.  

  

PREPARE to JOIN together for FUN, FOOD & FELLOWSHIP!!! 


